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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 222, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (ext. 226)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

Remedy
,
sRx

SPOT

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302 416-534-3555
nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca

www.mpllaw.ca

MPL
MALO PILLEY LEHMAN

L A W Y E R S

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Senior's Day Special
first Friday of every month

Church Supplies, Religious Books & Gifts
416-690-4777

322 Consumers Rd., North York
2187 Bloor St. W.

HIGH PARK
PHYSIOTHERAPY

Paid by OHIP,
WSIB, Private

2146 Bloor St. W.
Runnymede Subway

Evelyn Brett
416-766-8565

highparkphysiotherapy.com

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan • RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP

Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403
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    Let us be thankful     Let us be thankful …
Let us be thankful forLet us be thankful for
   the blessings we receive.the blessings we receive.
Let us be thoughtful of others.Let us be thoughtful of others.
Let us remember dear and close  friends.Let us remember dear and close  friends.
Let us have faith in tomorrow.Let us have faith in tomorrow.
Let us live life as a Golden Rule.Let us live life as a Golden Rule.
Let us find sunlight through the clouds.Let us find sunlight through the clouds.
Let us believe.Let us believe.
Let us be the people we have the ability to be.Let us be the people we have the ability to be.
    Let us have understanding.    Let us have understanding.
        Let us say this thanks in prayer       Let us say this thanks in prayer
      To God, for the gifts He has given.    To God, for the gifts He has given.

St. Joan of Arc Parish
Proclaiming and Living the Gospel through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

1701 Bloor Street West, Toronto, ON M6P 1B1
email:parish@joanofarc.ca  •  www.joanofarc.ca

Phone: 416-762-1026   •   Fax: 416-604-3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

Rev. Robert Langone, SA  Pastor (ext. 226)  frbob@joanofarc.ca



TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, October 11 
Romans 1:1-7 Psalm 98:1-4 
Luke 11:29-32 
No mass   Thanksgiving Monday 
 
Tuesday, October 12 
Romans 1:16-25 Psalm 19:1-4  
Luke 11:37-4 
5:30 pm   Peace & Reconciliation 
for Our Indigenous People 
  
Wednesday, October 13 
Romans 2: 1-11   Psalm 62:1-
2,5,7-8   Luke 11: 42-46 
5:30 pm Patricia Douglas + 
 
Thursday, October 14 
Romans 3:21-30   Psalm 130: 1-6 
Luke 11:47-54 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Friday, October 15 
Romans 4:1-8   Psalm 32:1-2, 
5,7,11 Luke 12:1-7 
5:30 pm In Thanksgiving 
 
Saturday, October 16 
Romans 4:13, 16-18 Psalm 105:5-
10, 42-44   Luke 12:8-12 
5:30 pm The Parish Community 
 
Sunday, October 17 
Isaiah 53:10-11   Psalm 33:4-5, 18-
20,22 Hebrews 4:14-16 Mark 10:35-
45 
10:00 am   Bill Doyle + 
 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
 

Things are really getting back to full swing here at Saint John of Arc. 
Last Saturday I had a funeral, a wedding, a baptism, some confessions, 
Mass and a first communion. I jokingly asked the people at the 5:30 
Mass to please not call for anointing of the sick tonight as I've done 
enough sacraments in one day. For those of you who watch online, 
you'll know that there was no sound on Sunday’s Mass. The software 
that I use updated right before Mass and I believe that was the culprit 
because I tried it a few days later and it updated again presumably 
fixing its last update! I tried it this week and could hear fine so 
hopefully it will be back to normal again.  
    I'm still getting questions as to when we might be bringing back 
additional Masses. The answer is always the same, as soon as, we have 
people willing to serve at those Masses. As it is, we need additional 
people to usher at the 5:30 on Saturday and the 10:00 o'clock on 
Sunday as those numbers have diminished and people are doing double 
and triple duty: ushering, sometimes reading, and sometimes being 
eucharistic ministers. We certainly have enough members of the 
congregation coming to Mass that we shouldn't need to double up like 
this, so I asked those of you who are attending to please consider 
signing up to help-out. It is your parish… I only work here. If we can't 
even take care of our own here in the parish, how are we expected to 
follow our Christian call in the world to bring the Good News to 
others!                                                               

  Last week I mentioned the upcoming priests retreat with Cardinal 
Collins. I submitted proof of my vaccination but apparently there 
weren't enough priests vaccinated to warrant having the retreat, so 
we won't be meeting together this month, except online. I must 
admit I'm a little disappointed as I enjoy these retreats and will miss 
hearing from the Cardinal and meeting with other priests in the 
diocese.                                                                                                    
This week I have to fly to Graymoor, for General Council meetings. 
I had to turn down several invitations to celebrate Thanksgiving 
here as they didn't consider Canadian Thanksgiving when they 
scheduled our meetings. I'll be flying on Porter Airlines, so maybe 
they'll offer a turkey dinner on the way. I can hope anyway!               
As the last remaining Friar in Toronto, for now, I have to take care 
of the Friar’s residence over on Laxton Ave. I went over to see the 
place and found the ceiling collapsed in one of the bedrooms on the 
top floor. Not what I was hoping for. Now, I have to get the roof 
checked for leaks and fixed and then the ceiling in the bedroom 
replaced. It's not like I've got nothing to do here at the parish but 
hopefully caring for the house will be short term. Here at the parish, 
we are in need of a new phone system. Last time I was at Graymoor,  

      it went out for a couple of days. It's now partially up and running, 
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but I found out that it's about 25 years old. That's pretty old for 
technology. I'm trying to get some bids on replacing the system but so 
far have had no luck. If you work for a phone system company let me 
know! I was also told that we probably should update the computer I 
use to live stream the masses with. It's only about five years old but I 
guess that's old for computers. But we'll deal with one thing at a time 
the computer is still working, but the phone system is being held 
together with chewing gum and baling wire so first things first.               
Please keep me in your prayers, as you are in mine

Fr. Bob 
_________________________________________________________ 
Please Pray for:                                                                                        
The Sick:  Mary de Lac,  
The Deceased:  Leo O’Keefe and Fr. Con Cronin 
 
Living the Gospel by supporting frontline workers 
Day in and day out, frontline workers have been working tirelessly 
during the pandemic. While they are there for us, who is there for 
them? Catholic Family Services agencies have served countless people 
who are on the front lines during the pandemic, providing counselling 
and support. Your gift to ShareLife is helping them cope with the stress 
and anxiety of being exposed to illness. We are only at 67% of our 
goal. We have collected $42,344.48 towards our goal of $60,000.00 
October 31 is the next ShareLife Sunday. Please give generously!  
 
Teachers Needed 
The Religious Education programme needs your help! Volunteers are 
needed for teaching and assisting the teachers. If you can help, please 
leave your information at the Religious Ed office, Ext. 222. Thank you!
 
Canada’s National Day for Truth and Reconciliation                          
Was “a day of penance and a day of hope,” Cardinal Thomas Collins 
said in a prayer service at St. Michael’s Cathedral in Toronto. The 
prayer service was streamed Sept. 30 on the Archdiocese of Toronto’s 
YouTube channel (www.youtube.com/c/archtoronto), where it is 
archived and available for viewing. 
“As this is a day of repentance, it also is a day of hope,” Collins told a 
small group gathered in prayer at the Cathedral. “For honest repentance 
of the since of the past leads to new life.” The service began with 
smudging and prayers to the four cardinal directions by Toronto 
Indigenous Elder John Robinson of the Native People’s Parish. 
From their experience of the sacrament of Confession, Catholics should 
know that truth is the first step in any journey of repentance, said 
Collins.  “We need to look to the past, to acknowledge the truth, even if 
it is painful, as we do when we go to confession in our personal lives,” 
he said. Toronto’s archbishop particularly highlighted the way the 
residential school system tore apart families.  (Taken from the Catholic 
Register).  Letter of apology can be seen on the bulletin board at the 
entrance of the church. 

Sunday 10 am Mass  
You can still find our Live 
Streaming mass on our St. Joan of 
Arc Facebook page. 
 
Monday, October 11 
 Offices will be closed  
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
The Office is open on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. (Mornings only).  
Arturo Gonzalez can be reached at 
ext. 222. As things are now starting 
to open up, he is planning the 
classes for the 2021-2022 coming 
year. Please register your children 
for sacramental preparation, as soon 
as possible so, we can order enough 
books. 
 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Discover the possibilities of a 
marriage lived as God intends it!  
Join us for a weekend: October 22-
24, 2021. Virtual/Online 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experience. Live your best life in 
love! Restore your loving 
communication with your spouse 
and rekindle the romance.  Based 
on Catholic values but open to 
couples of all faiths. Rediscover the 
love in your relationship! Contact: 
Marge & Gerard McCauley: 
gerard.marge@rogers.com or (905) 
792-1925 Website: wwme. 
 
 

 
Happy Thanksgiving 
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Evelyn Brett
416-766-8565

highparkphysiotherapy.com

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan • RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP

Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

COVER IN WP8

    Let us be thankful     Let us be thankful …
Let us be thankful forLet us be thankful for
   the blessings we receive.the blessings we receive.
Let us be thoughtful of others.Let us be thoughtful of others.
Let us remember dear and close  friends.Let us remember dear and close  friends.
Let us have faith in tomorrow.Let us have faith in tomorrow.
Let us live life as a Golden Rule.Let us live life as a Golden Rule.
Let us find sunlight through the clouds.Let us find sunlight through the clouds.
Let us believe.Let us believe.
Let us be the people we have the ability to be.Let us be the people we have the ability to be.
    Let us have understanding.    Let us have understanding.
        Let us say this thanks in prayer       Let us say this thanks in prayer
      To God, for the gifts He has given.    To God, for the gifts He has given.

St. Joan of Arc Parish
Proclaiming and Living the Gospel through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

1701 Bloor Street West, Toronto, ON M6P 1B1
email:parish@joanofarc.ca  •  www.joanofarc.ca

Phone: 416-762-1026   •   Fax: 416-604-3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

Rev. Robert Langone, SA  Pastor (ext. 226)  frbob@joanofarc.ca




